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UPDATE: Chip seal continues in Genesee Twp.  
 
Genesee Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will continue chip seal operations on Thursday, June 1 

on the following roads:  

1. Stanley Rd. (Dort Hwy. to Center Rd.) 

2. Bray Rd. (Coldwater Rd. to Dodge Rd.)  

Crews will work from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Traffic may be temporarily detoured on some roadways. 

Motorists are advised to expect delays and to seek an alternate route. Chip seal operations on 

Coldwater Rd., Branch Rd., and Gregor St. will take place on a later date. Please contact Chris 

Freeman, TLM Supervisor, at (810) 767-4920 ext. 326 if you have questions. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 

http://www.gcrc.org/

